
Naumann's Norcal News by Don Naumann 

AMERICAN GOLF recently signed a three year lease with the State of California 
for the total Golf Course Operations at Lake Tahoe CC in Meyers. John 
Stanowski will stay on as Superintendent. 

RESHAM SINGH is the new Superintendent/Assistant Pro at Buchanan Fields GC 
in Concord. Resham was at Las Gallinas GC in San Raphael, but that course 
was closed in order to build condos. 

ED WATSON 6c BOB BOLT (who presently lease Walnut Creek Muni) along with 
investors, have purchased Green Tree GC in Vacaville. 

MIKE PHILLIPS has recently finished rebuilding #7 green at Pebble Beach Golf 
Links. According to Mike over the years the green has gotten smaller, 
and with all the sand coming out of the front sand trap, the amount of pin 
placements have decreased in numbers. The green was restored to its 
original design and was only taken out of play for two days. 

in memoriam 
JIM McCOY, member and friend, recently passed away. Jim was employed with 

RoV. Cloud Co. in Campbell, Ca. 

ADVANCED DRAINAGE SYSTEMS (ADS) 
Walt Bray - 6917. Flintwood Way 
Sacramento 95831 

L & S STAKES INC 
1098 Alta Avenue 
Mountain View 94043 

BRAMAN PIPE & SUPPLY CO 
1525 Walsh Ave 
Santa Clara 95050 

WEST0R0 DISTRIBUTION, INC 
2438 Radley Ct 
Hayward 94545 

BROWN SAND, INC 
874 East Woodward Avenue 
Manteca 95336 

WILBUR-ELLIS - Lindsay Jennison 
P. 0. Box 568 
Salinas 93902 

J. R. SIMPLOT COMPANY 
P. 0. Box 198 
Lathrop 95350 

HYDRO ENGINEERING - Adrian Bertens 
Box 505 Phone 415 837-1892 
Danville 94526 


